stoehnerkris@gmail.com

From: Morgan McCammon <mmccammon@dowl.com>
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 2:05 PM

To: Kris Stoehner; ricdavidge1@gmail.com

Cc: Sean Baski; Steven Noble; Sam Tyler; Jovie Garcia
Subject: 36th Avenue Interchange Project Update

Good afternoon,

The Tudor Area Community Council recently reached out to us for an emailed update on the 36th Avenue Interchange project. While we don’'t have much new to
share at this point, we would also like to share this update with the Midtown Community Council. Please share this update with your members on the March
Community Council meeting agenda.

The Seward Highway: 36th Avenue Interchange project is currently in the environmental documentation and preliminary design stage. The proposed design for
this intersection is a loop ramp interchange with Seward Highway crossing over 36th Avenue. During summer 2022, the project team completed the field work for
the noise analysis, and we will have the results of the noise study completed in spring 2023. The project was added to the Statewide Transportation Improvement
Program (STIP) in fall 2022 and is now eligible for federal funding. As a result we have recently begun work on the environmental documentation effort. Additional
public outreach is planned as part of this effort to communicate the impacts of the project and to receive input when we have more information to share. The most
current information is what is shown on our project website and what was presented at the Open House on April 19, 2022. Please visit the website at

www. 36thinterchange.com for this and future project updates. If you have any questions or would like to submit comments, please contact DOWL Public
Involvement at (907) 562-2000 or email the project team at 36thinterchange @dowl.com.

Best regards,

Morgan McCammon
Public Involvement Specialist

DOWL

(907) 562-2000 | office
(907) 865-1269 | direct

dowl.com



